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Ms. P. Henderson 
U.S. Regulatory Commission, Region I 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

RE: Amendment request 
License #37-02766-01 630 63OAb 

333 Cottman Avenue 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 191 11-2497 

September 25,2006 

Dear Ms. Henderson, 

I am requesting an amendment to our NRC Broadscope license to remove line item “M’, 120 
kilograms of depleted Uranium (DU). We no longer possess this material. 

If you need further information please contact Karen L. Sheehan, RSO at (215) 728-3021 

R. Donal&eedy 

Cc: T. Garvey 
K. Sheehan, RSO 

An NCI-designated Comprehensive Cmcer Center I3W.J 
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This is to aqknowledge the receipt of your letterlapplication dated 

, and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. I 

There were &\cdkmqJf no a inis rative omissions. 374QX76L-01 our application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

I 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number 134 q ( d 7  . 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(59Q 

Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


